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Comments: | have no doubt that the expansion in which you are wanting comment on would be harmful not only
to the Grizzly bear habitat but also would effect the roads and other wildlife in the Swan Valley. Holland lake
lodge is perfect for what it's attraction has always been. It would destroy the swan valley if this is allowed to
happen. Not to mention the lives of all the people that have chosen to call the Swan valley home. | have a home
at 142 Hollowpeter rd in Condon and my family has had a home on Guest Ranch Rd in Condon for over 20 years



